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Due to strict safety regulations involved with operating a large scale recovery site like the one 
on East Miami River Road, it is impossible to allow media access to the actual work areas.  
Therefore, in order to provide additional images/ raw video from the worksites, Colerain 
Township has created a Vimeo account with images and videos taken this afternoon.  We 
hope that the provision of this media will meet your requirements in getting you the 
information you need.   
 
The Colerain Fire Department Vimeo videos can be found here:   
http://vimeo.com/89875367 
http://vimeo.com/89875368 
 
Both videos can be accessed via either number.  Each still image is set for approximately a 10 
second view to allow for capture to individual devices.  
 
The images and videos are available for you to download for use in your presentations/news 
packages as you see fit.  We ask that credit be given back to Colerain Fire Department as the 
provider of the images. 
 
In addition to these images, please remember that the EPA website is still being updated daily 
with new images and operational notes:  www.epaosc.gov/midvalleycruderelease 
 
As operations continue, the CTFD will continue to upload new videos and images for your use.   
 
 
Questions or inquiries into this incident may be directed to Public Information 
Officer:  Captain Steve Conn at 513-615-8698, sconn@colerain.org,  
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